
 

 

 
Ref: KH/LS/Reminders & Key Dates   
1st October 2024 
 
 
 
 

Reminders and Key Dates 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope that your child has had a settled start the new academic year and that they are 
making the most of the wide extra-curricular offer that we have available to all pupils, 
details of which can be found here: https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/extra-curricular/. 
 
I also want to draw your attention to key dates on the school calendar, which can be found 
here: https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/calendar/. Specifically, Friday 25th October 2024 and 
Friday 20th December 2024, which are both Training Days; pupils are not expected to 
attend school on these dates. 
 
Thank you to the parents who are being courteous to the residents of the school’s 
neighbouring properties when dropping their child off or picking them up. Unfortunately, 
we have received complaints from residents that parents are parking on double yellow lines 
and sometimes blocking driveways.  Please be considerate of others, one of the Beacon 
Values that we expect the children to demonstrate, if your child travels to school by car.  
 
Our Bistro Menu can be found here: https://matrixacademytrust.co.uk/food/. Remember to 
top your child’s WEDUC account up regularly.  If your child is in a negative balance, they will 
not be permitted to ‘borrow’ for a main meal. If you experience any difficulty with WEDUC, 
please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
If you have good news stories to share with us about your child’s achievements outside of 
school, please do send them into us so that we can celebrate their successes too.  
Information can be shared with postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. Please include your 
child’s name, form and a picture if possible, too. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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